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Specialty Residential Substance Use Disorder (SUD) 
Services for Adults 

 Provider Interest Meeting 

 
OCTOBER 13, 2017 

 
Please join the Department for a provider interest meeting about the 
transition of Specialty Residential SUD Services for Adults to a Medicaid 
Provider Type 54. Agenda items will include the Medicaid application and 
enrollment process, staffing requirements, the Behavioral Health 
Administration (BHA’s) application to become an approved specialty 
provider and requirements, and an overview of upcoming BHA and Beacon 
trainings.  This informational meeting will be most beneficial for programs/ 
facilities that already offer specialty residential treatment service to ensure 
they are ready to transition to fee for service on January 1, 2018. 
 
Specialty residential services include: 

 Health General 8-507;  

 Pregnant Women and Women with Children; 

 Legislatively mandated initiatives, including SB 512 (1997) Drug 
Exposed Newborns and HB 7 (2000) Child Welfare Involved 
Families.  

 
Separate trainings will be available specific to authorizations and billing 
through Beacon Health Options. Further details forthcoming. 
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Please find details about the provider interest meeting below: 
 

Who: Organizations that are considering enrolling with Medicaid 
to provide specialty residential substance use disorder 
services to adults (ASAM Levels 3.3 and 3.5) 

 
Date:   November 6, 2017  
 
Time:   10:00am – 12:00 pm 
 
Location:  Behavioral Health Administration, Dix Building, Lower 

Level Conference Room, 55 Wade Ave, Catonsville, MD 21228 
 

Please see the map here for more information about the 
Spring Grove Hospital Center: 
http://dhmh.maryland.gov/springgrove/Documents/mapbr
ochure.pdf 
   
Dix Building is #7 on the map 
 

RSVP: Please note that there is limited space availability in Dix 
Lower Level Conference Room. Interested providers 
should limit attendance to one or two individuals per 
organization and RSVP to lenette.faulcon@maryland.gov. 
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